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Dear Byrne Wallace,
I am writing to you as I wish to be considered for the Trainee Programme that Byrne Wallace offers. I became aware of this programme through the law fair you attended in Trinity College recently. 
I have much to offer Byrne Wallace. As an honours graduate of Economics, Politics & Law I have developed a multiple of interests and skills that would be an asset to your firm.  My interest and study in politics and economics have allowed me to become highly analytical of policy and people. I have previously been tasked by a political party to study the under-performance of the party in a particular constituency, following with planning actions to energise it and finally implementing that plan. 
In my third academic year I was accepted into the Faculty of Law in University of Warsaw. It was here that I discovered my desire to pursue a career in law. Following my undergraduate, I enrolled in a Master of Laws course in Trinity College, taking classes in Aviation Law, Chinese Law, Energy Law, Copyright & Patents Law, Medical Law and Financial Services Law. I believe these key area are to the forefront at what Byrne Wallace excel at. Furthermore, I am working on a thesis on the topic of regulation surrounding the Irish financial services sector. Based on this, I feel I have the acumen and passion for the work that Byrne Wallace is highly regarded for.   
I have completed an internship with Patrick J Farrell Solicitors, a small firm in Kildare, working primarily in the debt collection department and property department. I have attended court on behalf of the firm in multiple cases, varying from disputes over a right of way, or quarrels that arise when an estate goes into probate. I feel this demonstrated a high level of trust in my competence, along with furthering the skills I will require in a legal environment.
Thank you for your time and consideration. I hope to speak to you in the future about this exciting opportunity.
Yours Sincerely,
Ryan Hunt 
